
Newsletter and Directory

Newsletter
Communication with choral students and their families is vital.  The LHS Choral Guild
distributes a weekly email newsletter called the TWIC (“This Week in Choir”) to keep
everyone up-to-date on choir activities, events, and from time to time, any last minute
announcements.  The email list is used only for Langley Chorus purposes; addresses
will not appear on email distributions.

We ask that students and at least one parent sign up to receive choir communications
online.  Please have your student sign up using their personal email address (FCPS
student email addresses are not accepted by the email system.)  This takes just a
minute and ensures good communication throughout the year.

To Sign Up:

1. Go to www.langleychorus.com
2. Click on “TWIC – sign up” (green button) on the top right side of the page
3. Enter your email address, first name, and last name
4. Check off the choir(s) in which your student(s) participates
5. Click “I’m not a robot” and “Sign Up”
6. You will receive an email from Langley Chorus (langleychoral@gmail.com)

confirming that you have joined the mailing list.

Directory
The Guild also publishes a directory for the convenience of choir families.  It will only be
shared with choir families and will not be made public. Please let us know if you would
like to opt out of having certain information in the directory.

http://www.langleychorus.com

